Sullivan County Public Cidery
[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to the Covid-19 Pandemic: We are taking extra precautions this cider season to ensure the health and safety of all.

Following CDC and State Guidelines:
 Masks or cloth face coverings must be worn during the cider making process.
 Extra stations for hand sanitation have been added.
 Social distancing will be practiced during the cider making process.
 No more than 2 people allowed inside cidery building at one time (along with volunteer and staff member).
 Prior to starting your appointment– a prescreening questionnaire is required to be filled out, and we will be screening temperatures.
 

 

